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I want to support LD 1938. The 340B drug program has helped me obtain medications at 
steeply discounted prices. As written, it would also not require me to use mail order 
pharmacy. Instead, I would choose to visit my local pharmacy and converse with my local 
pharmacist. I should not be penalized for continuing my relationship with local pharmacies. I 
am unable to get 90-day supplies on medications unless I use mail-order. The mail can be 
lost or delayed, and there are no face-to-face customer service interactions. This may be 
what some people would rather have, but as of right now, the PBM's are the ones making a 
choice about my healthcare and not the patient.


